
Learn more about the project & get involved! 
Scan the QR code or visit the link below:

www.thecha.org/cabrininow

JOIN US FOR AN ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
& HELP SHAPE CABRINI'S FUTURE!

Calling All 
Cabrini Neighbors!

Wednesday, July 31 st, 2024
Ogden-Jenner Elementary School
1119 N. Cleveland Ave.

4:30pm-6pm


